
 

 

 

 

 

 

2020-2021 Initial Bargaining Proposal  

 

Woodside School District to the Woodside Teacher’s Association 

 

The current agreement remains in full force and effect through June 30, 2020. The entire 

agreement is open for negotiations. The District continues to have an interest in improving, 

clarifying, and simplifying all contract language, and additionally opens and identifies its 

initial list of areas of interest as follows: 

 

1. Maintain a salary schedule and benefit program that will attract and retain quality 

teachers while maintaining a balanced budget without deficit financing and a well-rounded 

and academically rich instructional program.   

 

2. Continue improving, clarifying, and simplifying all contract language.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


